
Letter from Elizabeth Fink to Anthony Annucci

Letter dated June 5, 1996 from Elizabeth Fink to Department of Correctional Services Counsel Anthony Annucci concerning 
upcoming visits with former Attica inmates, and enclosing additional correspondence with Superintendent Leonard Portunondo of 
Shawangunk Correctional Facility protesting treatment received during prior visits.
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